

## MERRY CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER Jssue 5. 2022

## 'Twas the Time before Christmas Break



'Twas the time before Christmas break, When all through B.C.A We were learning, and growing, And giving our Lord praise.

The teachers kept teaching, Their students with care In hopes they would remember, Their lessons and prayers.

Plenty of fun and festivities, Were also planned By our loving teachers, Who work with their whole hearts and hands.

The Middle School Students, Had times of service and fun They planned special things with their reading buddies, Who then smiled like the sun.

Mrs. Palumbo's so creative, She made challenges for the teachers Every morning we competed, And the kids cheered- not so quietly either!

So many classrooms, Had time together- all their own And parents & friends lavished gifts on us staff, So much generosity shown.

On the last day of school, Before Christmas break We had a Christmas Celebration: Chapel... breakfast treats... and a train-ride to take.

The children were nestled, Beside their parents in the pews As Mr. Bennett sang songs of praise, And Mr. McCord told us the best GOOD NEWS!

Many memories were made, In those three short weeks, For to celebrate the Lord's birth, During this season we seek.

May my last Newsletter. Of the year 2022 End with the words: HAPPY BIRTHDAY JESUS! AND FRIENDS, PEACE BE WITH YOU. Joyfully, Mrs. Hutchins / Bluegrass Christian Academy

